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WATER SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 
WORK NOTICE 

NOTICE  
 
To:  Residents of Franklin and Ashland Street  
 
Date:  April 21, 2022 
 
Subject:  Sewer repairs Ashland Street 
 
As part of our ongoing utility improvements program, a section of sewer pipe on Ashland Street between 
Franklin Street and Highland Avenue was identified for replacement due to its poor condition. This work is 
planned for April 25-27, 2022. Work hours are 7 AM to 5 PM. The project area is shown below. 
 
During the course of this work, residents within the immediate project area should not experience any periods 
of interruption of sewer service but may experience inconveniences due to traffic disruption and other impacts 
typical of heavy roadway and utility construction. Although not anticipated, you will be notified individually 
should unforeseen circumstances result in sewer service disruptions at your property. Following excavation, 
disturbed areas of pavement will be permanently restored. 
 
If you have questions during construction, please call the Melrose DPW Engineering Division at 781-979-4172. 
Should any emergencies arise after normal business hours, please contact the Melrose Police Department at 
781-665-1212, who will notify the appropriate project representatives. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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CITY OF MELROSE  

City Hall, 562 Main Street 
Melrose, Massachusetts 02176 
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Vonnie Reis, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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